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BF Committee

From: Tabangcura, Krystal-Lee K <krystal-lee.k.tabangcura@hawaii.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 1:03 PM
To: BF Committee
Cc: Hirai, Craig K
Subject: Front Street Apartments, Lahaina, Maui, Hawaii (BF-150)
Attachments: 2018-1015 Front Street Apartments (BF-150).pdf

Importance: High

Honorable Chair Hokama: 
 
Regarding the above matter, which will be discussed at the Budget and Finance Committee meeting tomorrow, 
please accept the attached testimony on behalf of the Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation.
 
Mahalo for your time and consideration, 
 
Krystal-Lee Tabangcura 
Contract Review Office 
Hawaii Housing Finance  
          & Development Corporation 
(808) 587-3179 
 



DAVID Y.IGE 
GOVERNOR 

STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & TOURISM 

HAWAII HOUSING FINANCE AND DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

677 QUEEN STREET, SU ITE 300 

The Honorable Riki Hokama, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 
Council of the County of Maui 
Kalana 0 Maui Building, 8th Floor 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku , Hawaii 

Honorable Chair Hokama: 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

FAX: (808) 587-0600 

October 15, 2018 

Subject: Front Street Apartments, Lahaina, Maui (BF-150) 

CRAIG K. HIRAI 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO: 

OED/CR0-19-016 

The Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation (HHFDC) concurs with the 
correspondence dated October 8, 2018 from the Director of Housing and Human Affairs 
to the Budget and Finance Committee of the Council of the County of Maui transmitting 
a proposed bill entitled "A Bill for an Ordinance Authorizing the Mayor of the County of 
Maui to Enter Into an Intergovernmental Agreement with the Hawaii Housing Finance 
and Development Corporation Relating to the Front Street Apartments." 

Please contact me at (808) 587-0641 should there be any questions or comments 
regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/£ . ~~/:..__'_, --
craig~ 
Executive Director 


